
 

Pat Smith 

Northwest Regional Board Member 

Pat has been engaged with the CCNC since 2007.  Pat Smith was nominated as the 2022 
APCO-NENA Radio Frequency Technologist of the Year  

Pat began his career in Two Way radio in 1985 working for (MSS) Masterson 
Communications, of Ukiah California.   Moving to Western Colorado in 1991 he began 
working for Motorola Inc. Rocky Mountain Service Centers, Glenwood Springs. In 1998 he 
moved to Tucson Arizona to begin work with (MSS) Canyon State Communications, 
ultimately Managing the same Tucson MSS facility for Creative Communications.  In 2005 
Pat returned to Garfield County Emergency Communications Authority to oversee their 
transition to DTRS. Pat has been the Technology Manager at Garfield County Emergency 
Communications Authority, from 2005 to the present day.  Pat oversees all technical 
support and engineering needs for the 911 Call Center, including 8 remote radio sites 
within Garfield County. 

Pat holds both NEBOR and PCIA FCC endorsed program certifications. 

Contact Information: 

585 E 1st Street 

Rifle, Colorado 81650 

smithp@garco911.com 

Desk: 970-625-4737 

Cell: 970-230-0769 

Dispatch: 970-625-8095 

mailto:smithp@garco911.com

